
 
    
 

 
 
 

 
 

Freeburg Community High School 
Incoming Freshman and Parent 

Open House 
 

Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 
 
Time: 6:30 PM 
 
Where: Freeburg Community High School 
 
Students and parents are invited to attend this open house to meet the 
faculty and staff, review important registration information, tour the building, 
and attend an extracurricular fair in the cafeteria.  Coaches and sponsors of 
FCHS sports and clubs will be present at the extracurricular fair to collect 
your contact information for participation and to distribute information about 
their sports and clubs, including summer camps and training information.  
 
The Midget Athletic Booster Club will also be selling apparel that evening to 
start you on your Blue and White way!   
 
This is a great night to start the transition from grade school to high school.  
Hope to see you there!  


